Appendix A

MAINTENANCE OF HIGHWAYS IN CREWE

Proposed by Councillor J Rhodes and Seconded by Councillor
S Brookfield

This Council should review its current asset led management approach to the repair
and maintenance of roads and footpaths in the light of its failure to adequately
maintain the highways in the principal town of Crewe.

Furthermore, it should institute an open and transparent system for funding and
spending on highways, as is currently used for local highways groups. This would
prevent any possible accusation of favouritism towards any particular town or ward.
The annual assessment of highways and the list of areas to be maintained should
also be made available to Councillors and the public.

Lastly, a comprehensive scheme of repair for highways in Crewe should be drawn

up and submitted to the relevant scrutiny committee, alongside an estimate of the 3
year budget requirement.
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